
Arlington Ridge Rd/23rd St/Meade St Reconstruction Project 
 to Start Week of Aug 8, 2011 

 

County to Reconstruct Ridge Road Intersections with S. 23rd, Oakcrest, 
and Meade Streets beginning August 8, 2011 

County reconfiguration of the intersection of So. Arlington Ridge Road, So. 23rd, 
Oakcrest and Meade Streets is scheduled to begin August 8th and take 
approximately 4 weeks. After two meetings on May 5th and May 19th, where area 
residents voiced many concerns, ARCA sent a letter requesting a hold on the 
redesign until neighbor concerns could be addressed.  The June 29th County 
response contained some changes to the prior plan, but retained the redesign of 
S. Meade Street (a major concern of immediate neighbors).  Subsequent 
meeting with Ms. Hynes on July 6 resulted in no additional changes. The ARCA 
letter and a larger version of the final design can be viewed at arcaonline.org.  A 
smaller version is on the reverse of this flyer. 

Traffic calming projects for Ridge Road and surrounding side streets have been a 
major issue for ARCA for the past several years.  Updates on plans and progress 
have been provided periodically via email, the ARCA web site and association 
newsletters.  Results from the recent Neighborhood Conservation Plan (NCP) 
survey identified traffic calming as one of the primary issues of concern.  ARCA 
members who would like to be more involved in transportation related issues 
should email arcaneighbor@gmail.com. 

  

 

 




